
MINUTES 

RECESSED MEETING 
GRAND JUNCTION PLANNING COMMISSION 

Wednesday — September 3, 1958 — 8:00 A.M. 
Conference Room - C i t y H a l l 

The Grand Junction Planning Commission met i n recessed session at 
8:00 A.M. i n the Conference Room at the C i t y H a l l with the follow­
ing members present: Vice-Chairman Howard McMullin, Secretary 
R. E. Cheever, Mr. Claud Smith, Mrs. F. A, Brumbaugh, Mr. Richard 
Zollner, and Mr. Glen Hopper. 
Absent: Mrs. C. 0. Diemer, Mr. M. A. Cornelison, and Mr. Robert 
Van Deusen, 
Also Present: Regional Planning Director Gene A l l e n and C i t y 
Engineer C a r l A l s t a t t . 

In the absence of the Chairman, Vice-Chairman McMullin c a l l e d the 
meeting to order. 

This meeting was c a l l e d so that the Commission might take action 
upon the p e t i t i o n of Mr, W. R. H a l l for the vacation of a portion 
of roadway on 6th Street between North Avenue and Glenwood Avenue. 

The following motion was made by Mr. Claud Smith: Provided the 
p e t i t i o n brought i n out-lines the vacating of 5 feet on each side 
of 6th Street from North Avenue to Glenwood Avenue according to 
the provisions that have been suggested and i s s a t i s f a c t o r y to the 
Ci t y Engineer's O f f i c e , the C i t y Planning Commission recommends to 
the C i t y Council that they approve the vacation of the property 
i n question. 

Motion was seconded by Mr. Hopper, and c a r r i e d . 

Motion to adjourn was then made by Mr. Smith, seconded by Mr. 
Zollner, and c a r r i e d . 

R. E. CHEEVER, Secretary 


